
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ): Engineering services for the Water 
System Improvements Project, Town of Clymer, NY. The Town of Clymer, currently 
undertaking the design and construction of their water source, storage, and 
distribution system improvements, is requesting Licensed Professional Engineers to 
submit qualifications for this project of suitable detail and completeness to satisfy the 
regulatory and funding agencies. A copy of the detailed RFQ is available upon request 
and M/WBE firms are encouraged to submit. 

 
Proposals Due: Tuesday May 14, 2024 at 7:30PM 
 
Issuing Agency: Town of Clymer, PO Box 274, Clymer, NY 14724 
 
Contact Person:  Brian Willink, Supervisor, 716-664-1333 


